
 

 

COLESVILLE ROAD TRANSMISSION WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT 
 

A WSSC PROJECT IS COMING TO YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD!  WSSC (Washington Suburban Sanitary Commission) 

maintains over 11,000 miles of water and sewer mains and after nearly a century of providing safe and reliable water and sewer 
service to the residents of Montgomery and Prince George’s counties, WSSC is facing the challenge of decaying infrastructure.  
In keeping with WSSC’s commitment to providing our customers with safe, quality water and wastewater service, we are 
renewing our aging infrastructure at of a rate of approximately 60 miles of water mains and 56 miles of sewer mains annually. 
 
WSSC plans to meet with your community in the near future to discuss this project.  Additional information is 
forthcoming.  
 
Project Overview  
The water mains along Colesville Road and the connections to its intersecting streets will be replaced with new ductile iron pipe, 
which will reduce the frequency of water main breaks.  In the event your water service line is galvanized pipe, WSSC will replace 
the portion of the water main between the public main and the property line connection, at no cost to you. 
 

Scope of Work 
 WSSC will rehabilitate 1.88 miles of water mains. 

 The current water mains were installed in the 1920’s to 1940’s and are nearing the end of their life cycle.  
 

Project Schedule 
The design for the Colesville Road Transmission Water Main Replacement Project has been completed.  The construction 
schedule is estimated and may change based on issuance of permit or contracts.  Inclement weather could affect the proposed 
project schedule.  

 Estimated design completion: Winter 2016 

 Estimated construction start:  Summer 2017 

 Estimated construction completion: Spring 2019 

 Anticipated work hours: Tentative, to be determined by the Maryland State Highway Authority construction permit. 

 
Service Interruptions and Environmental Impacts  

 Water service may be interrupted for a few hours, while the new main is being connected. Customers will receive a 48 
advance notification for service interruptions that last more than 8 hours.  

 WSSC is working closely with residents and regulatory agencies to minimize disruptions to traffic.    
 Some trees may have to be pruned or removed to accommodate the work.  Residents will be notified prior to 

construction, if there is a need for any tree removal.   

 WSSC will restore the area when construction is completed.   

 
Contact Information/Questions  

 Project Manager, Yuezhang Wang, 301-206-8824 or by e-mail at Yuezhang.Wang@wsscwater.com and refer to 
Project No. BT5977A15   

 Contact the 24-Hour Emergency Call Center at 301-206-4002, in the event of a water or sewer emergency.   

 WSSC Projects Map: https://gis.wsscwater.com/inyourneighborhood.  Facebook: www.facebook.com/WSSCWater | 
Twitter: @WSSCWaterNews 

https://gis.wsscwater.com/inyourneighborhood/
http://www.facebook.com/WSSCWater


 

 

 
COLESVILLE ROAD TRANSMISSION WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT 

 
Affected Streets Include: Brewster Avenue, Colesville Road, Dale Drive, Fenton Street, Franklin Avenue, Greyrock Drive, 
Highland Drive, Indian Spring Drive, Leighton Avenue, Mansion Drive, Noyes Court, Noyes Drive, N Noyes Drive, Rowen Road, 
Spring Street, and Woodside Parkway 
 

 


